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15 November 2018 

 

 

Dear Harman Professional Executive Team:        

 

Regarding NRC (Nuclear Regulatory Commission) Agreement Related to RAM (Radioactive 

Material) Requirements for Lighting Products 

 

As you may or may not know, some of the bulbs/igniters used in the Martin Viper product contains 

small amounts of radioactive materials. NRC regulations requires that permits be issued for such 

products, and has found during an investigation that Harman lacked such permits. Harman 

Professional has recently acquired the proper regulatory permits to distribute in the United States 

current SKU’s in use on Martin products requiring such permits, and passed both federal and state 

recent audits. Harman Professional has signed an “Agreement in Principle” (which is attached) to 

meet all current and future requirements from the NRC.   

One of the assignments in the Agreement in Principle was to send this communication letter to the 

Executive staff at Harman Professional to insure that you are aware and communicate what the 

Harman team is doing to comply with all federal guidelines. If you have, any further questions please 

contact David Gutierrez who is the licensed RSO (Radioactive Safety Officer) or myself.     

 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Erik Bowers 

Director of Global Quality 


